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Notice of Public Meeting – Proposed Stop Up and Close  
May 2nd, 2024Take Notice that the Council of the City of Port Colborne will hold a public 
meeting to consider a Stop up and Close by-law for the public highway Part of Lot 29, 
Concession 2 Humberstone, being Part 1, Plan 30R-16228; Port Colborne.  

The proposed by-law will come before Council for consideration at its regular Public 
Meeting to be held: 

Date:   May 28th, 2024  

Time:   6:30 p.m. 

Location:  66 Charlotte Street, Port Colborne  
  Third Floor Council Chambers 
  *Virtual participation is also available via Zoom 
  Contact the Deputy Clerk below for details 

The Public Meeting will live streamed on the City’s YouTube channel at 
www.youtube.com/cityofportcolborne under ‘Council Meetings’. 
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For additional questions contact Bram Cotton, Economic Development Officer, 
edo@portcolborne.ca  or 905- 905-228-8063.  

Anyone wishing to participate in the meeting can attend virtually or in person and is 
encourages to submit a written submission that will be circulated to the City Councillors 
prior to the meeting and become public. If anyone wishes to participate in the meeting, 
they must pre-register with the Deputy Clerk. Written submissions and virtual 
participation requests must be received by noon on Tuesday, May 28th, 2024, by 
emailing deputyclerk@portcolborne.ca  or calling 905-228-8118. Written submissions 
can also be submitted to the mail slot in the front-left of City Hall, 66 Charlotte Street. 

Dated at Port Colborne this 2nd day of May 2024. 
 

Bram Cotton, Economic Development Officer 
City of Port Colborne 
66 Charlotte Street 
Port Colborne, ON L3K 3C8 
Office Hours: Monday to Friday 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
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